
 

 September 2020 

Principal’s Message -  

“Yes, it’s going to look a  little different this year, but at least we are together” 

I tweeted these words out earlier this year and yes, it has been a “little” bit   

different. But with us being together during these unprecedent times it has 

been the “shot in the arm” that the staff needed.  I cannot express in words 

how appreciative I am for the students, parents and staff for how well the ad-

aptation to the school safe plan has been going.  We haven’t been perfect, 

but we have put forth a perfect effort!  So “thankyou” for your patience and 

understanding as we continue to learn together this year! 

We have a few staff changes this year.  Mrs. Danae Blum has returned to her 

position of teaching grade 5/6.  Filling in for Mrs. Redden, for the first semester 

is Mrs. Brooklyn Sinclair.  We also welcome Mr. Winchester Johnson , our new 

custodian.  Mr. Johnson has taken over for Mr. Davidson. 

Reminder for all parents: We encourage you to sign up for Power School.  

The information that is needed to get set-up was sent to each individual 

before school began.  Please call Mrs. Fyson if you need further assistance. 

If parents or guests need to drop anything off at the office or for their child, 

please use the drop-off bin at the front of the school or call the office to        

arrange time. 

If parents are needing to pick-up their child at the school we are asking that 

you pick them up at their designated entrance.  You are welcome to call the 

school when you arrive and we can have your child meet you. 

 

Designated Entrances:                                                                                  - Mr. C 

East side: Grades 11/12 

North side: Grade 7-10 

West side: Grades 2-6 

South side: K/1 



Elementary School Fees 

K– 6 school fees are now due 

$35.00 per child 

Cash or Cheque 

Payable to: Prairie Spirit School Division 

 

Student Information /Medical Fitness forms 

please return 

October 21 and 22 

Student Led Conferencing will be 

looking a little different this year. 

Further details to come 

        Picture Day 

We are currently wait-

ing on further guidance 

if we can proceed with picture day.   

1) See child’s current progress 

2) See late or missing assignments 

3) Attendance 

4) Class Schedule 

5) Daily Schedule 

6) See upcoming assignments 

7) Email class teacher directly from 

the app 

 

It’s a great app for both parents and 

students! 

 

Call or email tanya.fyson@spiritsd.ca 

for any questions regarding set-up 

Terry Fox Celebrating 40 years 

Students and Staff will be walking for   

Terry Fox on Friday October 2, 2020  

 

 

Donations are kindly accepted 

(unfortunately at this time this will not be a 

parent/community event) 
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